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Given that Comal County and the proposed site for this quarry sit squarely in the middle of the
Edwards Aquifer Recharge zone, and for the past two years my property has bounced between
Water Restrictions of 3 and level 4 this seems ridiculous that we would instantiate a huge water /
refuse function like this quarry. Clearly this is a slap in the face to the intent of the Texas
Commission on Environmental Quality. Not to mention that by instantiating this sort of land use,
you will turn back the progress on both business advances and residential advances which have ben
instantiated due to the QUALITY Of life in the area.


